Adam Cook
General Maintenance |
City of Princeton

3/21/2022

To whom it may concern,

| am very honored to be working for the city of Princeton and have learned so much from everyone at
the city in the time I’ve been working here. However, it is with much sadness to inform you that this is
my formal resignation from my position as General Maintenance Il. My last day of employment will be
Friday April 8%, 2022.

Once again, | would like to thank you for everything you have done to further my experience/
knowledge.

Sincerely,

Adam Cook



